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The City will then perform the required repairs through a City 
contract even though it is technically the responsibility of MWN. 
The repairs are not associated with future use of the Hospital as an 
acute care hospital and are solely to provide funds to MWN in 
making the Community Hospital available as a COVID-19 patient 
transfer center to better protect regional health and safety. 
The City would be making these repairs effectively as an advance to 
MWN with the understanding that MWN and the City will work 
together to secure reimbursement to the City for these costs from 
the State or other sources.


